
ALBERT CITY-TRUESDALE CSD SPECIAL BOARD 
Faculty Lounge – December 22, 2010 – 3:30 p.m. 

 
 
 

 
  
Meeting called to order by Superintendent Barbara Kady. 
 
Superintendent Kady presented, on behalf of the Board of Education, the district’s response to the ACTEA initial 
proposal for the 2011-12 Master Contract.   
 
Mrs. Kady adjourned the meeting at 3:35 p.m. 
 
 
 
Barbara Kady 
Secretary pro tem 
 
 
 
  


